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ROSWELL CUSTOMERS - SAFETY TIPS FOR FLOODING 
AND WHAT TO KNOW ABOUT NATURAL GAS METERS 

 
ROSWELL –  New Mexico Gas Company has a few safety tips for customers in Roswell who are 
impacted by flooding. 
 
Natural gas meters should be kept clear of water to prevent service interruptions or damage 
that possibly could lead to a gas leak. Please call us at 1-888-NM-GAS-CO (1-888-664-2726) if 
you experience any of the following: 
 

• Your gas meter is submerged or surrounded by water.  

• You see bubbles coming through water in the area near your meter.  

• You observe debris caught on your meter and it is causing damage.  

• You smell gas — a rotten egg odor.  
 
Your safety is our priority. That’s why we’re here. 
 
 

### 
 

About New Mexico Gas Company 
As the largest natural gas distribution utility in the state, New Mexico Gas Company 
(www.nmgco.com) provides service to more than 545,000 homes and businesses throughout 
New Mexico. The Company has about 740 employees in 26 offices, who are responsible for 
safely and reliably operating more than 12,000 miles of pipelines. New Mexico Gas Company is 
a subsidiary of Emera Inc., an expert team of utility and energy services companies serving 2.5 
million customers in the U.S., Canada, and the Caribbean. Emera is headquartered in Halifax, 
Nova Scotia. 
 
 


